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AAACU Wildcat Branch Participates in Open House 

Alpena, Michigan, September 14, 2022 – 
Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union’s 
(AAACU) Wildcat Branch recently 
attended Alpena High School’s (AHS) open 
house. 

AHS open house gives parents an 
opportunity to walk around and meet their 
students’ teachers and to learn about 
programs and opportunities available at the 
school. 

The Wildcat Branch, AAACU’s student-run 
branch located inside AHS attended open 
house to share information and to answer 
question parents, students, and staff might 
have about utilizing the branch. 

This is the Wildcat Branch’s second year of 
being open and the team is excited to help 
educate youth about their finances and be a 
resource for students and staff. 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with ten 
locations: a main office located in Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with 
branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, 
Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As 
of August 31, 2022, AAACU, provides service to 33,370 members with total assets equal to 
$572,533,121. 
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